

BRAILSFORD CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY SCHOOL

Luke Lane, Brailsford, Ashbourne, Derbyshire, DE6 3BY Telephone: 01335-360393

Email info@brailsford.derbyshire.sch.uk

www.brailsford.derbyshire.sch.uk Headteacher: Mrs N. Foulds

10th September 2018

Dear Parents,

As in previous years, we are asking for contributions for our Harvest Festival. We would like children to bring in one or two items that can they can put together as a group in a box decorated by the children. We will then be able to present these at the Harvest Festival Service at All Saints' Church on the 26th September.

The produce we would like is (for example): tinned (vegetables, meat, fish, fruit, puddings, soup, pasta), boxed (cereal, soup, gravy), jars (pasta sauce, coffee, jam, peanut butter), packets (rice, pasta, noodles, tea bags, biscuits, sugar) and non-food items (toothpaste, toothbrushes, soap, washing up liquid). Please do not send in fresh produce as this cannot be stored by food banks.

If you have any spare shoe boxes please can you send them in too. We would like all donations in school by 21st September please so we can prepare the boxes.

Thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely,

Nicola Foulds Headteacher













